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REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!
 

Registration for this year's Poker Tournament is now open! Our
15th annual Poker event is all set for March 29, 2025. Here is the

link to be able to purchase tickets for the event.  
https://addmi.com/e/-OHIoOxlrLaFJU6Olovj

We have simplified things greatly this year; there are two ways to
purchase your tickets: you can simply click on the link above or

you can use your phone and the QR code on the flyer below.
We are looking for event sponsors $500 and table sponsors $300,

which can also be purchased through the link or the QR
code.  This is the only way to purchase tickets or sponsor tables ,
and we are not able to hold tickets for anyone; so click on the link

and get your tickets ASAP!

 

https://addmi.com/e/-OHIoOxlrLaFJU6Olovj
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=7f0bf0b5-5bfd-48d4-93d1-10f8708a993b
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